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From: Tom Corbin <TomCorbin@scsenate.gov>

Sent: Sunday, February 1, 2015 3:56 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Fwd: Document request pertaining to road funding plan  ~  Website email from 

Ernest McInerney

Please respond. Tks !! 
 
Tom Corbin  
SC Senate 
District 5 
 
 
Begin forwarded message: 

From: <ejmcigsc@gmail.com> 
Date: January 30, 2015 at 11:05:43 AM EST 
To: Undisclosed recipients:; 
Subject: Document request pertaining to road funding plan  ~  Website email from Ernest 

McInerney 

Sir, Quoting from the 1/23/15 Greenville News article about Governor Haley's road funding 
plan, "According to figures distributed by her staff, the gas tax increase would produce more 
than $300 million a year in added infrastructure revenue, while the tax cut would eventually save 
taxpayers more than $1.7 billion a year." Could your office please provide me with a copy of that 
documentation? I have already requested this information from the Governor's Office of 
Constituent Services and the Greenville News and received no response. Could you also please 
call me to let me know when you send this information so that I can be watching for it. Thank 
you for your help with this request. Ernest McInerney  
 
Ernest McInerney 
132 Fox Farm Way 
Greer, SC 29651 
(864) 469-9274 


